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echeung@legco.gov.hk

Clerk to Joint Subcommittee to Monitor

The Implementation of the West Kowloon Cultural District Project
Legislative Council Secretariat

Legislative Council Complex

1 Legislative Council Road

Central, Hong Kong
Dear Sir,

Legislative Council Meeting on 10 June 2013

We represent the three flagship companies for the promotion of dance culture in Hong Kong.
By taking the opportunity of the 10 June meeting, we wish to obtain a positive feedback from the
West Kowloon Cultural District Authority on our proposed designation of the Lyric Theatre as “The
Hong Kong Dance Theatre” and the accommodation of the three companies in the resident building.
Our letter dated 18 July 2012 to Mr. Michael Lynch is attached.
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Willy Tsao Madeleine Onne Yang Yuntao

Artistic Director Artistic Director Acting Artistic Director

City Contemporary Dance Company Hong Kong Ballet Company Hong Kong Dance Company
willytsao@ccdc.com.hk madeleine_onne@hkballet.com tao@hkdance.com

Clementine Chan Rebecca Ip Gerard Tsang
Managing Director Executive Director Executive Director
City Contemporary Dance Company Hong Kong Ballet Company Hong Kong Dance Company

clementine@ccdc.com.hk rebecca_ip@hkballet.com gerard@hkdance.com
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Reference No.: HKDC/ED/201213/415

18" July, 2012
Mr. Michael Lynch, CBE, AM

Chief Executive Officer
West Kowloon Cultural District Authority

Dear Mr. Lynch,

We are the three flagship companies devoted to the promotion of dance culture in Hong Kong.
Moreover, we are the cultural ambassadors striving to impress the world with dance. We have been
earnestly observing the development of the West Kowloon Cultural District whose success would

hinge upon the involvement of the local arts community.

As our collective contribution for the promotion of dance we recommend that the Lyric Theatre
(1,200-seat) be named “The Hong Kong Dance Theatre (FiE#EiGEIE).” By naming the venue a
Dance Theatre it will create a focal point for the encouragement and promotion of dance
development in Hong Kong, even long before the completion of the venue by 2017-2020. It will create
enthusiasm and anticipation among the dance community to step up their preparation since the
Dance Theatre would present local and international dance productions.

We are also working for a joint proposal for a Hong Kong Professional Dance Centre (FFHk e 324%
BSH0s) operated by the three flagship companies to be accommodated at the building designated
for Resident Companies. We firmly believe that our joint residency would create synergy and generate
unique benefits for the dance community at large. We will be ready to submit our detailed proposal
later in the year.

We look forward to closer collaboration with you to make the West Kowloon Cultural District
development a resounding success.

Yours faithfully,

Ringo Chan Rebecca Ip Gerard CC Tsang

Assistant Artistic Director Executive Director Executive Director

City Contemporary Dance Company  Hong Kong Ballet Hong Kong Dance Company
ringo@ccdc.com.hk rebecca_ip@hkballet.com gerard@hkdance.com

c.c Secretary for Home Affairs
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